
   

 
 

THE SCCL COIN & STAMP CLUB   
Presents the 2024 

“COINS & STAMPS ROAD SHOW” 
 

The SCCL Coin & Stamp Club will conduct its annual ‘Road Show’ event to 
help our residents better understand the value of their coins, currency, and 
stamps, as well as to offer ideas on the best ways to sell or preserve them.  
Advice provided at this event is not intended to be an official, detailed appraisal 
– but, rather to give a general evaluation. 
 

WHEN/WHERE: Saturday, February 10, 2024, from 11 AM -3 PM, at the 
Lake House Ballrooms - Appointment is required!  

 
APPOINTMENTS  Lake House Lobby from 10 AM to 12  PM on Friday, 
   AVAILABLE AT:   January 26th  and on Saturday, January 27, 2024. 
  .      
FEE: There is no fee for this service, but attendees will have 

the opportunity to make a voluntary contribution on 
the day of the Road Show.  Any donations received will 
be used promote the Club’s activities. 

 
QUESTIONS:           For further information contact Dennis Senglaub at 

(803) 431-7145 or Joe Ridder at (803) 802-0569. 
 


